Hope Valley Green Home Owners Association 3319 Meadowrun Drive Durham, NC 27707

April 22, 2014

Notice of Changes to the Board of Directors

Elizabeth Richani and Carl Harris have stepped down from the Board of Directors effective April 21, 2014

A meeting was held at the Harris residence on April 22<sup>nd</sup>, 2014 and Andrew Palumbo took over as Board President.

Zachary Caffal was elected Vice President and appointed to handle the Website.

Sarah Michaels was elected Tresurer

Allison Alderman was elected Secretary.

Thank you for a lengthy time and service was offered to both Richani and Harris as they have spent thousands of hours over several years diligently supporting the neighborhood.

No other business was transacted

Respectfully submitted

Andrew J. Palumbo, President Hope Valley Green HOA